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July 25 , 19 88 

Philip D. Brady, Esq. 
Deputy Counsel t o the Fresident 
The Whi t e House 

Dear Mr. Brady: 

Thank you for your letter of June 14, 1988, relating to 
matters we had discussed at our meeting on June 6. We are 
in the process of concluding our review of the formation and 
operation of the AIDS Commission requested by the Senate 
Committee on Governmental Affairs. We have contacted 
members of the AIDS Commission for i~formation relating to 
the White House's conflict-of-interejt reviews, and, as 
agreed, we have not asked them for any materials which have 
become part of White House records. 

We appreciate your description of the general procedures 
the Counsel to the President follows in deciding whether to 
waive the ap~lication of 18 u.s.c. S 208(a) for certain 
Presidential appoi~tees. Howev~r, in order to complete our 
work for the Committee we need to know the specific actions 
the White House took i n order to screen and resolve 
potential conflicts of interest on the part of the AIDS 
Commission membe r s. Therefore, we ask that you provide us 
with answers to the following questions relating to the 
Commission members appointed on September 9, 1987, and to 
the two members appointed on November 10, 1987: 

1. On what date (R) did Commiss ion members file 
the inf~rmati~n required by the Pe rsonal Data 
Statement with the Whi t e Bouse? 

2. Did the White Hous~ re vi ew the statements 
to determine whether they disclosed potential 
conflicts of interest? On what date(s) were the 
conflict-of - interest revi ews completed? 

3. In reviewi ng financial information on the 
s tatement s, did t he White House need t o obtain 
additional or clarifyi ng information from 
Commission members? 



4. What general categories of confl i ct- o f­
interest issues were raised during the reviews and 
what methods were used to resolve potential 
con fl icts'l 

5. Were the results of the conflict-of-interest 
reviews documented? If so, how were they 
documented? 

6. What type of information did the White House 
review in deciding whether to grant Comm ission 
members limited waivers from t ~e application of 
18 u.s.c. S 208(a)? What were the White House's 
reasons for granting the waivers? 

7. With respect to waivers granted to the twc 
commission «.embers appointed on November 10, 1987, 
when and by whom was the waiver process initiated, 
and on what date did the White House grant the 
waivers? 

Since we are now concludinj our review of the AIDS Commis­
sion, we would appreciate your response to this letter at 
the earliest possible time. If you prefer to furnish us 
~ith the requested information orally, we will be happy to 
arrange an interview for that purpose. 

Sincerely yours, 

~1µ:__ 
James F. Hi~chman 
General Counsel 
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